
From: Wyn Andress   
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 8:18 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Greetings: I want my voice to be heard in regards to the GRIDS2/MCR meeting on May 17th.  
STOP SPRAWL!  
I absolutely do not want to see expansion into the rural areas. It is important to protect our farmland in 
order to feed our families, & staying local means we stay within the 100 mile radius,  reducing emissions 
that are so harmful to the environment! 
Stay local! 
Support local! 
 
We need to protect our environment for future generations; and to honour diversity and inclusion!  
 

Namaste & Be Blessed!      ✨ 
Wyn Andress 
"....once you are Real you can't be ugly, except to people who don't understand." The Velveteen Rabbit 
Sent from my iPhone  
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